
Co-Editor Search, Transportation Journal 
 

The American Society of Transportation and Logistics (AST&L) is seeking a Co-Editor 

for the Transportation Journal.  Terms of service and qualifications are described below. 

Applicants should provide a proposal describing their vision for the journal and the 

ability of their institution to support the editorship.  Those interested in applying should 

contact Ms. Laurie Denham, President of AST&L, at ldenham@astl.org to receive more 

detailed information about the editorial responsibilities.  Proposals and queries should 

also been sent to Laurie Denham. 

 

Term of Office  

 

 The incoming co-editor will serve for six years beginning July 1, 2015. 

   

Qualifications 

 

Co-editors are full-time, senior faculty members at schools accredited by the American 

Assembly of Collegiate Schools of Business, who (a) have established reputations in the 

overall field of transportation, logistics, and supply chain management, with particular 

emphasis on the transportation component within the field, (b) are members in good 

standing of the American Society of Transportation and Logistics, and (c) possess the 

time, motivation, integrity, and administrative and inter-personal relations skills required 

for effective and timely execution of all duties of the position. It is essential that the 

school at which the Co-Editors are faculty members be willing and able to provide the 

necessary administrative support and office support services for the Co-Editors.  It is 

recommended that a part-time clerical position be designated in one of the co-editors’ 

universities to assist with communication and basic editorial duties. In addition, the 

schools are expected to support travel of the Co-Editors to visit the journal publisher as 

needed and professional meetings involving Transportation Journal-related activities.  
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